26th April, 1962.

Mr. F.W.G. Anderson,
Deputy Commissioner of Native Welfare,
176 Wellington Street,
Perth, W.A.

Dear Mr. Anderson,

I am happy to say my field trip to Leonora and Laverton was most successful mainly through the help and cooperation shown to me by your district officers at these places.

Mr. Johnson from Laverton suggested, and Dr. Morrison agreed, that it would be a good idea to have the blood groups of all aborigines we have tested in the area available to Dr. Morrison. I am preparing a list of these and will also forward Mr. Harman a copy when it is completed.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs.) E.I. Vos.